
 

 

YEAR END ACITIVITES 

Important Dates 

Due to an unforeseen change in our scheduling, dates are being sent to you to keep you 

informed of school-wide activities.  These are accurate end of year activity dates.   

 

The last day of school is Friday, June 24, 2016.  This will be the usual half day. 

 

 Thursday, June 2, 2016  - Last Day for Hot Lunch  

  Friday, June 3, 2016  - Grade 3  FI students Only going to Hubbard 

 Orientation @ 9:30 Parent to transport 

- “Get On Track to Support Fort Mac ! 

- Drama Practice p.m. 

- Volunteer Breakfast @ 7:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. 

 Sunday, June 5, 2016  - IWK Telethon – 10:00 a.m. 

 Monday, June 6, 2016  - Reminder - Hot Lunch is over for this school year.   

 Tuesday, June 7, 2016  - Grade 5 – advancement Photo- Harvey’s Studio 

 Wednesday, June 8, 2016 - Golf NB – Bari Gourley  

- Grade 5- Fish Friends –CFB Gagetown 

- Community Food Smarts Pick-up  

 Thursday, June 9, 2016   - New River Beach 

 Friday, June 10, 2016  - Walk & Roll, 15 minute walk – Disability Awareness Walk 

- “Get On Track to Support Fort Mac ! 

- Rain date Grade 5 Photo 

 Monday, June 13, 2016  - Grade 5 Legacy Trip–Fredericton 

 Tuesday, June 14, 2016  - Rain Date for New River Beach 

 Wednesday, June 15, 2016 - Headstart Graduation @ 10:00am 

 Thursday, June 16, 2016    - Headstart Last Day 

- Willy Wonka- Parents welcome at 6:00pm 

 Friday, June 17, 2016  - ***Fun Day @ the GECS*** 

- Home & School Bar-b-que  (Free) 

- “Get On Track to Support Fort Mac ! 

 Monday, June 20, 2016  - Slime Day – Book Fair Promise 

 Tuesday, June 21, 2016  - Playground Pal Lunch  

 Thursday, June 23, 2016  - Grade 5  -  Dinner & Dance  6:00-8:00 

 Friday, June 24, 2016  - Advancement Day – Excellence in Education@9:00am 

-  “Get On Track to Support Fort Mac ! 

- Report Cards 

It has been a pleasure working with your children this school year.  You have great children 

who have a strong sense of belonging in this community.  Take care of yourselves over the 

summer.  Travel safely and happy trails where ever your journeys take you!  See you all in 

September, 2016.    ***Note: Will not be held at French Lake this year*** 


